
Dear Members:

As scheduled, next Monday July 22nd we will start the 

construction of the NEW  MAINTENANCE SHED on 
the 10 th hole North Course.

As from that day we will play the temporary green built 

for that purpose.

The course has been homologated by the R.F.E.G., 

and for that reason all qualifying  competitions played 

on the NORTH COURSE will be VALID for handicap.

Distance marks have been changed according to the 
new length of the hole which  are 458 meters for 

gentlemen and 350 meters for Ladies.

We have maintained the par 5 and the handicap 2 of 

the hole.

The Slope rate and course rate have changed please 

find the course information the New handicap 

adjustments.

Green Provisional


